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DATE:  18 January 2005 
 
SUBJECT:  Monthly Report 
 
 

 
 
 
PARKS & GARDENS 
 

Staff will visit the Port Motueka Harbour Endowment Land on Wharf Road site shortly 
and decide how best to manage this piece of land.  
 
DILS PROJECT STATUS 

Walkways Keep Motueka Beautiful are continuing to work 
on the Estuary (ex sawmill site) walkway.  
 

Little Kaiteriteri Alex Rider Memorial 
Reserve 

Local Residents have been invited to a coast 
care meeting at the Reserve in March. 
 

Goodman Ponds The gazebo has been completed. 
 

Eginton Park Playground Equipment has been ordered we are awaiting its 
arrival for installation. 
 

Motueka Quay wharf repair Bob Cook from Keep Motueka Beautiful has 
come up with options for repair and is currently 
getting quotes for this work. 
 

Brooklyn Reserve The walkway has been upgraded. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Reserves Manager 
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